
 

Uniform Recycling 
 
Has your child grown out of their school 
uniform? Are they an only or youngest 
child? Do you want their old uniform to 
find a new home?  
 
If you answered yes to any of these 
questions, we introduce to you the  

Mulberry Wood Wharf Uniform 

Swap Shop! 

 

We have a drop-off point in [Reception/ 
the front office] where you can leave any 
old and unwanted items of your child’s 
school uniform. We will then offer these 
items out to our new families.  
 
This scheme reduces cost for our families 
as well as lowering our environmental 
impact. If you have no need for your 
child’s old items of uniform, please clean 
them and drop them off with us so we can 
reuse them. 


